
LMCA is proud to partner with several different organizations, host community events, and get our
youth involved with activities that provide positive growth in life skills. During these activities/events,
we will have photos taken and/or videos recorded to showcase the various talents, personalities and
progress made during the youth’s time spent in our programs/services. By signing this form you
either elect to allow or deny us permission for use of the photos/videos of your child. These
photos/videos may be used in the following ways:

On our website
In our bi-weekly bilingual newsletter (La Voz)
For use in local news outlets (newspapers, news station, etc.) 
On our social media pages

      I allow LMCA permission to use my child’s photos/videos taken during their activities.

      I deny LMCA permission to use my child’s photos/videos taken during their activities.

Name of minor(s) _____________________________________________________________________

Signature____________________________________________              Date_____________________

LMCA Photo/Video Consent Form

Please read the following and fill out the information below.


